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Sport Physicals 
 
Reminder to students: if you are interested in participating in either girl’s 
basketball or wrestling; please make sure you have a current physical on file prior 
to January 6, 2014. 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
Daylight Savings Time…….……………………………………………………………………………………………………..…Nov. 03 
Coin drive begins……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….Nov. 07 
8th grade parent meeting…………………………………………………………………….……………………………………Nov. 08 
Holiday (no school)……………………………………………………………………….…………………………………..………..Nov. 11 
Canned food drive begins…………………………………………………………………………………………………..……..Nov. 14 
Site Council……………………………………………………………………………………….………………………….…….……...Nov. 18 
PTO Meeting……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….Nov. 21 
Clerical Day (no school)………………………………………………….……………………………………………..…...…..Nov. 22 
Furlough (no school)……………………………………………………………………………………………………….….……..Nov. 25 
Furlough (no school)…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……Nov. 26 
Furlough (no school)……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..…..Nov. 27 
Thanksgiving (no school)……………………………………………………………………………………………………….…Nov. 28 
Vacation Day (no school)….………………………………………………………………………………………………………Nov. 29 
Staff Development (no school)………..……………………………………………………………………………....…..Dec. 06 
Christmas Break…………………………………………………………………………………………………….… Dec. 23~Jan. 03   

 
Lincoln Savage Middle School is having our annual Canned Food Drive from 
Thursday, November 14 through November 22, 2013.  Please send nonperishable 
items with your child to school.  They will need to turn their food into their first 
period teacher.  The winning class wins a prize.  If you have any questions please 
contact the school at 862-2171 and ask for Nancy Abruzzini.  All proceeds will help 
local families within our community.  Thank you for your support. 
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PTO MEETING 
 
WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO ATTEND THE NEXT BOOSTER CLUB MEETING ON THURSDAY, 
NOVEMBER 21, AT 8:00 A.M. IN THE LIBRARY.  
 

Coin Drive 
 
Our leadership class is sponsoring a coin drive.  The coin drive will start November 
7 and run through November 22, 2013.  The money raised will go towards turkeys 
for Lincoln Savage families.   
           

After School Tutoring 
After school tutoring is now available every day Monday ~ Thursday from 3:30p.m .~ 5:30 p.m.  
It’s free and there is an activity bus available for your child to  ride home. To stay after school for 
tutoring every child must have a permission slip on file.  You can find a form in the front office or 
on the LSMS web site.
          

LOST AND FOUND 
 
OUR LOST AND FOUND IS OVER FLOWING.  IF YOUR CHILD IS MISSING ANYTHING PLEASE 
CHECK OUT THE LOST AND FOUND LOCATED IN THE FRONT COURTYARD. ITEMS NOT 
CLAIMED WILL BE DONATED TO CHARITY DURING THE WEEK OF THE THANKSGIVING 
HOLIDAY. 

IMMUNIZATIONS 
Attention Parents/Guardians of all 7th & 8th graders.  Oregon law requires that all children attending public school are 
up-to-date on their immunizations (shots) unless they have a medical or religious exemption on file. The 7th & 8th

graders are due for a Tdap (if their last dose of tetanus was given 5 or more years ago).  Please check with your 
doctor or the Josephine County Health Department located at 715 NW Dimmick St., Ph. # 541-474-5325.  They are 
open for immunizations Monday through Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 pm (open during lunch) closed on 
Fridays.  After your child has received the required vaccinations send a copy to the LSMS Office.  If you have any
questions, call Debbie @ LSMS 541-862-2171.
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From the Advocate 
 
We would like to help some of our LSMS families during the holiday season this year.  If 
you are in need, or you are interested in donating or helping with these efforts, please 
contact Nancy Abruzzini, Family Advocate @ 541-862-2171.  Thank you. 
 
Also, we have winter coats.  If your child is in need please contact the office and ask for 
Nancy.   
 

Medications 
Students that take medication during the day are required to keep all medication in the office.  
A parent is required to fill out a Medication Permission form so we know how to administer 
your child’s medication.  Please send all medication (over the counter medication included) in 
the original container.  If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Commons in the front 
office at 541-862-2171.

Recycling
 
We recycle!!  Please bring empty ink cartridges to the front office.  We also collect box tops. 
If you have box tops you would like to donate please send them to the office. 
 

Activity Day 
 
December 5, 2013 is our end of the trimester activity day for students that qualify.  
This trimester we will be going to the movies at Southgate Theatre. To qualify 
students must have good behavior, good attendance and no fines owed to the 
cafeteria, library or office.   
 
The cost for this activity is $7.00.  This will pay for the movie and help with the cost 
of busing.  The theater is also offering a 24oz popcorn and 12oz drink combo for 
$2.00.    
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8th Grade Parents 
There will be an 8th grade parent meeting on November 8 at 6:00pm in the library.  This meeting is to 
plan the 8th grade end of year celebration.  Please plan on attending. 

Thank you 
 
We would like to thank the following coaches for their time and energy volunteering to 
make the volleyball and football experience memorable for our students…… 
Tami Krause, Michelle Stone, Kyle Gaines, Kelly Lawson, Charlie Wilson, Jason 
McGinnis, Turner Bingham, Jason Wright, Priscilla Anderson, and Shannon Schiavone. 
 
 
 
 

Go Tigers!! 
The following students were recognized by the 6th grade team for the month of
September during an assembly October 17.
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Overall Students of the Month for September – Great First Impression
o Jonathan Byrd
o Keely Marchand

Math/Tall
o Ariana Arras
o Waylon Viernow

Math/Draper
o Jasmine Roberts
o Daniel Beachy

Science
o Ethan Schaeffer
o Madison Young

Social Studies/ Mathews
o Natalia Pate
o Jesus Bedolla

Social Studies/ Howerton
o James Cook
o Jade Bush

PE
o Bryce Dennison
o Bella Jacobo

Congratulations on a great start for
the school year !!!!!

Language Arts
o Tenley Williams

o Harley Salerno
Perfect Attendance

o Daniel Beachy
o Joseph Gerson
o Mason Gilmore
o Hillary Griffith
o Larissa Maag
o Keely Marchand
o Jayde Rossi


